Year 3

Members of staff working in year 3 are Mrs Jones, Miss Brown and Mrs
Garlick. Mrs Mitchell teaches on Wednesday afternoons.

Our PE day is Wednesday - we are currently having swimming lessons.

Reading is an important part of our learning in Year 3 and we will be taking
part in whole class reading sessions following our Pathways to write
curriculum. We will listen to children read individually across the week and
children are able to change their books in the school library reqularly. All
children have access to our reading area on a rota and reading for pleasure
books are available for children to keep in their trays. Reading will be logged
in class on Boom reader and is there for reading to be logged at home too.
English lessons are carried out through Pathways to Write planning using a
variety of different texts covering a range of genres. The children build upon
their skills following the mastery key elements. We also participate in having
our writing published through the Young writers competition and have regular
contact with the author Catherine Cooper.

We follow the White Rose scheme for Maths, completing fluency questions
followed by problem solving to explore different methods and topics.
Foundation subjects are covered in the afternoons these are Science,
Computing, French, Art, Du«T, Geogrophy, History, RE, PE and PHSE/No
Outsiders. We start the week by completing My Happy Mind activities to
promote positive wellbeing.

Homework in Year 3 is done online through TT Rockstars timetables, Prodigy
Maths and Spelling Shed.

See fileg below for a breakdown of of the Year and more detailed information
about what is covered in each’subject.




